
 20th December 2018. 

 

Report on Workings/Attendance on the Periti Warranting Board. 

 

This year the Board met 7 times and I attended all these meetings. In addition, I attended and 

formed part of the interviewing board assessing prospective candidates for the Warrant 2 times ( 

interviewing foreign candidates). 

The main workings of the Board during this period concentrated on EU directives and their effect on 

the implementation regarding academic studies and professional training and hence the 

consequence on the assessment  of foreign candidates applying for the warrant, measures to be 

taken by the Board in respect to Warrant Holders who were found by the KTP to be in breach of 

ethics, making sure that when there is a dissolution of Partnership, there is adequate provision for 

liability in respect to clients/workings. 

I also attended 3 meetings which the Warranting Board had with other entities, namely with: 

1. The Planning Authority where the issue of holders of temporary warrants was discussed. 

2. Ryan Pellicano from the IT section of the Ministry to discuss the issue of having the 

application for the warrant and the Log Book on line. 

3. NCFHE Coordinator and a Representative of the Commerce Department to discuss how to go 

about having access to the IMI System to start the process of Notification of the present 

University Course. 

I also attended one of the Warrant Giving Ceremonies and a meeting of the Sub Group Architecture 

(in lieu of Profs Torpiano), which discussed Qualifications of Architects for the issue of a Warrant. 

 

 

 

Catherine Galea 


